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Great Work! 
 

Re editorial: Covanta deal stinky, Wednesday, July 8th. 
 

Great editorial Margaret. 

 

Well researched & makes even us EFW supporters think about weather the process 
has holes. 

 

Mr. Mutton as advocate????? 
 

Maybe I'll change my stance based on that if nothing else. 

Keep up the good work. 
 

Tim Tufts 
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